
 
Addendum No. 1 

To the RFP for the Air Compressor Equipment and Installation 
For the Spiro Water Treatment Plant 

1884 Three Kings Drive Park City, Utah  84060 
November 26, 2014 

  

1. Park City Municipal Corporation has extended the due date for this RFP.  The new due date for the 
proposals is December 15, 2014 by 4:00 pm Mountain Standard Time.  The selection of a provider is 
scheduled to be made by close of business December 19, 2014 and a subsequent contract to be 
taken to City Council for their approval on January 8, 2015. 

2. Clarification:  A question has been received regarding the building permit requirement, and if the 
work needs to be performed by a certified licensed contractor, plumber and electrician.  The 
following Park City Municipal Corporation Building Department requirements shall be relied upon 
for bidding purposes: 
• The setting of the air compressor equipment does not require a certified licensed contractor.  

The installation of the airline piping connections to the compressor equipment and existing 
airline piping will require a licensed contractor and does not require a City Building Permit. 

• The licensed Electrical contractor will be provided by the City and will be responsible for the 
building permit associated with the electrical work.   Bidder shall provide drawings and electrical 
requirements. 

3. Clarification:  A housekeeping pad will be provided by the City for the air compressor equipment to 
set on. Bidder shall provide requirements/ dimensions needed for the air compressor system 

4. Clarification:  Copper piping will be used to connect new air system to existing  inch and a quarter 
black metal air piping 

 

 


